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Members  

 

Megan Kilb, chair (UNC-Chapel Hill) 

Heid Card, vice-chair (Duquesne University) 

Maria Aghazarian (Swarthmore College) 

Heidy Berthoud (Smithsonian Libraries) 

Chris Burris (Wake Forest University) 

Sarah Dennis (Texas A&M University) 

Mandy Hurt (Duke University) 

Kathie Mason (Eastern Michigan University) 

Maria Stanton (American Theological Library Association) 

Jenn Zuccaro (Syracuse University) 

 

Ted Westervelt, board liaison (Library of Congress) 

 

Continuing Activities, placing emphasis on any activities supporting the 2017-2021 ​Strategic Plan​ (Required)  

● Editing CFP communications to go out in early November, configuring and testing Proposal Space.  

● Working on confirming vision speakers.  

● Drafting initial revisions to the speaker resources page. Additional updates to follow once more is formally 

known about the format of the conference and the online platform. Confirming details around the proceedings 

publications and copyright form with the proceedings editors. 

● In touch with CPC co-chairs to discuss logistics around the conference schedule.  

 

Completed Activities, placing emphasis on any activities supporting the 2017-2021 ​Strategic Plan​ ​(Required) 

● Set up weekly calls for the chairs + liaison to stay in frequent touch as plans develop for the 2021 conference, 

keep up forward momentum, and prepare incoming co-chair to lead PPC next year.  

● Set up monthly calls with the committee. 

● Brainstormed list of vision speaker ideas and solicited ideas from the membership. Reviewed and discussed the 

final list, narrowed down to a shortlist of prospective speakers, approved by the board.  
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https://s3.amazonaws.com/amo_hub_content/Association92/files/NASIG%20Strategic%20Plan2017-2021%20June2017.pdf
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